
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Koch, Paul <Paul.Koch@admin.sc.gov>

Date: 9/14/2016 3:39:09 PM
Subject: help

Paul –
 
Hope you are doing well.  I had a question I thought maybe you could answer….I know that agencies are prohibited 
from spending money on food for employees (unless part of employee appreciation, part of training, etc.)  What are 
the general provisions regarding spending for food for those outside of the agency for an event? Specifically I am 
trying to make sure I understand how this functions for Governor’s office/mansion.  Can you point me in the right 
direction?
 
Richele
 
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
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